LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, JUNE, 2016
Hi Folks,

Well the grass is growing, things look green but about 20 more degrees would be a welcome change from cold and rainy!

The dinner was great fun.  David Dean had everyone laughing during his presentation and from all reports the food was great and plentiful.

The winner of the $10,000 was announced and it was Dr. Malcom Williamson, DO, a longtime member of the Wayne County chapter.  

There is one attachment to this memo that I hope you will share with your Youth Ministers.  With the purchase of a ticket for the game, a hot dog and a pop, LIFESPAN is offering transportation to a Tiger’s game on July 19th.  This is designed as a youth activity. Those aged 17 and younger must be accompanied by a chaperone.  See the flyer for details.

I am attaching the form for ordering Candy Bars for Father’s Day to this email. If you want to offer the candy bars for Father’s Day and have never done it before, call the office and we will explain the details. 248-816-1546.
We do not generally have any planned activities during July and August, but there is always a need to promote membership.  If you or your faith community is not a member of LIFESPAN (members receive our newsletter in the mail), we encourage you to become one.  If you think there are others at your faith community that might like to know more about LIFESPAN, and perhaps become members, Diane would be more than happy to come to you and discuss LIFESPAN in particular and life issues in general.
Love Life!

Diane and Lynn
